
Interclub Competition 

 
 

 

Newsletter No 5 

Well, we did it!  In spite of a few hiccups along the way it was a very successful 

afternoon and evening, with a magic atmosphere throughout.   

The dancers were wonderful and were all enthusiastically supported. 

Also really good to see everyone joining in the fun with record entries in the Cruise 

section, and willing participation in the impromptu best dressed supporter parades! 

Thanks to the Kaiapoi Club staff, dancers, supporters, judges, officials, DJ,  MC, Bev 

and her team on the door and all the helpers, your input was so much appreciated. 

 

We will be back next year with venue information being confirmed later in the year. 

So save the date: Sunday 5th June 2022. 

 

The results from this year’s competition are on the Christchurch Club website. 

A reminder that there is no need to engrave the trophies, the honours board is 

almost ready, and we will let you know where to find it soon. 

 

Also we would like to acknowledge the following donors of our replacement trophies 

presented this year: 

Restricted 5 – 17 years – Gordon & Raewyn Hall 

Senior – Chris Franks 

Same Sex 5 – 17 Years – Top of the South Rock’n’Roll Club 

 

And not presented this year: 

Best Dressed Triples – Central Otago Rock’n’Roll Club 

Intermediate Triples – Top of the South Rock’n’Roll Club 

 

Enquiries 

Please direct any queries to brendaneill@xtra.co.nz 

 

From the Interclub Committee, Brenda, Karyn, Connie, Lorraine & Christine 

 

PS A black shrug/cardigan was left behind, contact the above email address if it is yours. 

mailto:brendaneill@xtra.co.nz

